
Christmas
 2011

More than 60 of you joined with us to celebrate the birth of Jesus in 2011!

Our Lunar New Year Feast 2012

800  Anniversary Memorial and Gift Perpetual Enrollment Bookth

As we celebrate 800 years of Poor Clare life, we extend to you an Invitation to enroll a family member, a friend, a loved
one, or someone in need of special prayers, into our 800 Anniversary Memorial and Gift Perpetual Enrollment Book.

Your Name:                                                        Name(s) For Perpetual Remembrance Enrollment:
                                                                                                        

Occasion:                                                                                        
      (Anniversary, Baptism, Birthday, 1   Communion, Confirmation,st

      Graduation, Healing, Marriage, Memorial, . . . )

Name and Address to send Perpetual Enrollment Card:

                                                                                                         
                                                                                                         
                                                                                                              

 

   Blessings to All This Easter!Our First Bulb Covered With Snow
March 5, 2012

Our First Bulb Blossoms
March 1, 2012

Sitting:  Sr. Anna Marie, Abbess
Left: Sr. Doris, Vicaress

Right: Sr. Ann, Councilor


